
 

 

February 10, 2021 

 

Dear Howar Middle School Families, 

We are notifying our parents and guardians of Howar Middle School students 
that we have had reported positive COVID-19 cases within our school. We are in 
conversation and collaboration with the Appanoose County Public Health 
Department and are utilizing all recommendations to ensure confidentiality of the 
individuals and the health and safety of all of our teachers, staff, students and 
families. 

We have made the decision that we need to transition educational services for 
the 7th grade to a different delivery model. Therefore, we are notifying you that 
we will be transitioning from on-site educational services to remote learning for 
7th grade only beginning Thursday, 2/11/21 through Wednesday, 2/24/21. We 
plan for 7th grade students to return to the current on-site learning model on 
February 25, 2021. 

Students in the 8th grade and 6th grade will continue to attend school in the 
current on-site learning model. 

We encourage all families to practice preventative measures. As we need to stop 
the spread of COVID-19 at HMS, we ask for your help in keeping your children in 
your family unit right now.  Because of this situation, please watch for symptoms 
and consult with your physician as necessary. 

Please contact HMS Principal, Karen Swanson for questions or concerns, 
karen.swanson@centervillek12.org or 641-856-0760. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Rubel, Superintendent   
 
Karen Swanson, Principal 
 
Meghan Decena, School Nurse 

mailto:karen.swanson@centervillek12.org

